Bosco System Catholic School Board 

 Monthly Meeting Report to Parish Leadership

May 12, 2011
Action(s) Approved at the Meeting:
· Approved offer of K-8 Principal contract to Sharon Mayer
· Approved hire of Tom Hogan as Wellness Director
· Approved creation of half-time technology director position for high school; to be filled by Jane Becker
· Approved Bosco System Catholic School Board Constitution that reflects change from Board of Education; will be sent to the six parish councils for approval
Board Information/Discussion/Concern Items:
· Received notification of resignation of Laura Steege, high school Spanish teacher
· All board members encouraged to attend graduation May 22
Committee Information/Reports

· Finance: Received April financial report.
· Development: Jeff Keen explained student recruitment ideas that included family referral incentives 
· Facilities: New playground equipment at St. Joseph Center to be installed by volunteers June 10/11.
Old Business

· Building project – St. Mary’s Hall is being emptied; asbestos removal and demolition should begin soon. 

· Plans for restroom renovations at Don Bosco are complete; work to be done this summer

· New board member for 2011-2012 from IC is Barry Thome; Jamie McMahon will begin second term for St. Joseph; membership from other parishes remains unchanged. 

New Business
· ITED report was received; ITBS report was given in April
· STO report – 102 Bosco System students received awards totaling $110,868
· Starting in 2011-12 Activity Director position will be for gr. 7-12
Items to be placed on next meeting’s agenda: 
Next Meeting Date/Time/Location: 6/9/2011, 6:30 p.m., Don Bosco Library
